
  Institute for Studies in Landscape and Human Evolution 

      Faculty of Science and Technology 

 

Dear Ragna Redelstorff (SAHRA),  

 

 The sampling for this would take place in the UK, with the teeth being 

returned at the completion of my PhD in December 2018 at the latest. The isotopic 

analysis is planned for January 2017 at a specialist laboratory in London. The 

samples would be prepared for isotopic analysis under expert supervision or by an 

expert in the field, Philip Hopley (or team at Birkbeck University) to ensure minimal 

destruction to the tooth. It would be preferable for the samples to be air-couriered; 

however, if necessary in order to be in compliance with SAHRA regulations, a hand-

carried option is possible.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Lauren Sewell 

C136 Christchurch House,  

Talbot Campus, Fern Barrow,  

Bournemouth University, 

Poole, 

BH12 5BB, 

United Kingdom 


